Weekend Announcements
October 16 & 17, 2021


There will be no weekday masses this week.

Please consider joining Saint Vincent DePaul.  We only have a few members and we are in need of a volunteer getting our phone messages and routing them twice a week.  It entails from 10 minutes to an hour of work per week.  Please contact the Parish Office is interested.
 
We will be having a Flu Clinic, including various vaccines for those who have            pre-registered, this weekend after all masses.  Registration forms are available in the gathering space.

The Knights of Columbus will be collecting monetary donations for The St. Thomas the Apostle Food Pantry for Thanksgiving baskets.  The Knights also will be collecting Juice Boxes, small bottles of water and Gatorade, small snack packages of chips and crackers for John Dingall, V. A. Medical Center in Detroit.  Tables will be set up at all the entrances of the church till November 14th.

	

For these and other events read the parish bulletin or check the website at thomastheapostle.org!
